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Environmental Statement

JGPL is a distributor of a specialised range of electronic components. We do not manufacture and there is very little
potential for impact upon the environment.

JGPL have always reused or recycled packaging material wherever possible and make every effort to ensure our
suppliers use sustainable materials and minimize the single use plastics. Similarly, we are very conscious of
minimizing our usage of energy and water.

We review environmental issues and make periodic internal reviews of our warehouse and procedures. through
our quality system to see whether any actions need to be taken.

Following advice from our ISO9001 external auditor, LRQA, JGPL will not be seeking to formalize the
implementation of ISO14001 as this system is more relevant to manufacturers. Copies of ISO14001 certificates of
our suppliers may be provided on request.

It is our policy to;

 Comply with all applicable environmental, health and safety laws and regulations.

 Minimize our impact on the environment to include:

o Compliance with all applicable environmental, health and safety laws and regulations

o Minimizing our usage of energy and water

o Avoidance of unnecessary travel and freight movements

o Re-use packaging materials wherever possible

o To endeavour for any surplus materials (packaging, pallets, surplus products, used printer
cartridges, etc.) to be re-used or recycled by other organisations.

o Promotion of RoHS compliant products in preference to non-RoHS compliant alternatives

o Recycle packaging materials used by staff.


